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General Notices • Algemene Kennisgewings

DEPARTMENT OF TRADE, INDUSTRY AND COMPETITION

NOTICE  1197 OF 2022

 

GENERAL NOTICE 

NOTICE______OF 2022 
 

DEPARTMENT OF TRADE, INDUSTRY AND COMPETITION 

CODES OF GOOD PRACTICE ON BROAD-BASED BLACK ECONOMIC 
EMPOWERMENT 

 

The Minister of Trade, Industry and Competition hereby: 

Issues a further  notice to complement number 1165 of 2022, published in Government 
Gazette No. 47061, on 22 July 2022 requesting public comments with regard to the 
Draft Legal Sector Code in accordance with section 9 (5) of the Broad-Based Black 
Economic Empowerment Act, (B-BBEE Act No. 53 of 2003) as amended by Act No.46 
of 2013 ('the Act'). 

 
The Notice stated that interested parties (in both the public and private sector) are 
requested to forward their comments in writing within 60 days from the date of the 
publication, to the following email address: legal@dtic.gov.za. 

 
This email address had an error and the correct address to be used by interested 
parties should be E-mail: legal@thedtic.gov.za. 

 
To assist with the processing of representations, both email addresses have now been 
activated. Any inconvenience occasioned through the error, is regretted. Parties who 
may have responded to the initial email address are requested to kindly resubmit their 
representations to either of the addresses, but preferably to: legal@thedtic.gov.za. 
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